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Maggie,

Attached is my memo we spoke about earlier.

Thanks,
Mark

Lieutenant Mark W. Ober, Jr.
District One Chief
New Hampshire Fish & Game Department
Region One Office
629B Main St
Lancaster, NH 03584
(603) 788-4850, mark.oberjr@wildlife.nh.gov
NH Fish and Game ...connecting you to life outdoors
www.wildnh.com, www.facebook.com/nhfishandgame
Did you know? New Hampshire Fish & Game has been conserving New Hampshire's wildlife and their
habitat since 1865.


